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January 19, 2011 
 
 
 
 

The Honorable Jean Schodorf, Chairperson 
Senate Committee on Education 
Statehouse, Room 236-E 
Topeka, Kansas  66612 
 
Dear Senator Schodorf: 
 
 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for SB 13 by Legislative Educational Planning Committee 
 
 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning SB 13 is 
respectfully submitted to your committee. 
 
 SB 13 makes technical corrections and updates related to postsecondary technical 
education.  The bill updates terminology, removes definitions for terms no longer used, 
eliminates vocational school references, adds individual institution specific references, updates 
and removes obsolete sections of identified statutes, and repeals statutes no longer needed. 
 
 Enactment of SB 13 would have no fiscal effect. 
 
 
 
 Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 Steven J. Anderson CPA, MBA 
 Director of the Budget 
 
 
 
 
 
 
cc: Diane Duffy, Board of Regents 
 


